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Fall is my favorite time of year, and the WFREC is busy with the 
start of another academic year in Milton and crop harvests at the 
Jay Research Facility. We admitted eight new students into our 
programs, and welcomed them in September with a WFREC-
wide low country boil. More attention has been drawn to our 
teaching programs since the new sign on highway 90 has be-
come operational. The sign should help our programs grow over 
time. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our crop harvests are going well, with some of our corn variety 
trials topping 200 bushels per acre. Some of the corn harvested 
has been turned into grits and meal with our new stone burr mill 
ï weôre calling the product ñGator Grindò. Much interest in Gator 
Grind has been generated by attendees during recent events at 
the Jay Research Facility. I believe grits and meal grown and 
ground at Jay will be a great promotional tool for the WFREC. 

 

In the last newsletter, I wrote that we were interviewing three 
candidates for our Cropping Systems Assistant Professor posi-
tion. Iôm happy to say that we selected Dr. Michael (Mike) Mul-
vaney for the position. Dr. Mulvaney will begin employment at the 
WFREC on 1 December.  For the past few years, Dr. Mulvaney 
has worked at the International Maize and Wheat Improvement 
Center (CIMMYT) in Mexico on conservation agriculture systems 
under maize-wheat cropping systems.  He also worked on seed 
treatments to improve wheat stands under conservation agricul-
ture, yield potential trials under various environments, and geno-
type by environment by chemical interactions. Iôve known Mike 
personally for many years, and feel that we are lucky to have him 
join the WFREC team. We look forward to the arrival of Mike, his 

wife Emma, and their daughter Maeve in DecemberΦ 
 

During the third quarter of 2014, we had many successful events 
at Jay and Milton. On 23 July, we hosted a tour group from the 
National Association of County Agents meeting that was being 
held in Mobile, AL. We had well-attended field days on 29 July 
(field corn variety trials) and 22 August (Extension Farm Field 
Day). On 28 August the Farm Bureau Legislative tour stopped by 
for a look at some of research/extension programs, and we were 
fortunate that Dean Elaine Turner (CALS) and Senior VP Jack 
Payne (IFAS) were present for that event.  


















